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Your Donations are 

tax deductible for 

the market value of 

the item. 

 

Tus donaciones son 

deducibles de los 

impuestos por el 

valor de Mercado del 

artículo. 

 
The Festival Team is 
seeking baskets, including, 
but not limited to the 
following items: 
• Jewelery, Artwork 
• Handmade craft 
• Pets Items. 
• New Electronic items 
• Gourmet human food 

items, candies, 
chocolates. 

• Wine & Beers baskets 
(**) 

• Service Packages: 
photos, pet grooming, 
yard service, car 
detailing, etc. What's 
your speciality? 

• Unused gift cards / 
Certificates: restaurants, 
gas, groceries, 
pharmacy, retailers, 
theatres. 

El Equipo del Festival está 
en la búsqueda de canastas 
incluyendo, algunos de los 
siguientes artículos: 

• Joyería 
• Piezas de arte 
• Equipos electrónicos 

nuevos 
• Artículos para 

mascotas. 
• Comida gourmet, 

caramelos, chocolates. 
• Canastas de licores, con 

Vino y/o Cervezas 
(**). 

• Paquetes de Servicios, 
como fotografía, 
jardinería, 
mantenimiento de 
vehículos. 

• Tarjetas de regalo sin 
usar de restaurantes, 
gasolineras, farmacias o 
tiendas. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

October 22-23, 2016 

For the Alcohol baskets it's MANDATORY that items can't be opened inside and on the 
premises of the Church.  
Para los artículos con bebidas alcohólicas está PROHIBIDO su consumo dentro o en las áreas 
alrededor de la iglesia. 

For information, please contact: Diana Adame @ dianadame@hotmail.com. 
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Ministry and Continuing Education for Adults 
Because Our Faith is too Rich to have ever Learned it All… 

Contact Heidi Clark, Director of Adult Ministry, 281.333.3891, Ext. 328 or hclark@stpaulcatholic.org for more information. 

Adult faith formation at St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church is centered around the understanding that living 

“The Way” taught by Jesus Christ is a life-long, evolving journey, involving both effort and decision. To enable adults to explore the 

faith and deepen their knowledge of God’s Word, we provide many opportunities to come together in a learning environment. As a 

diverse community with a small parish feel, we know it is important to walk that journey with others and to share what we have 

learned along the way.  

Psalms Study Set to Start 
At the heart of the Bible are the Psalms, prayers from God that 

help us learn to pray. The Holy Spirit 
inspired them. Israel sang them. Christ 
himself prayed them, as did our Blessed 
Mother. Join Jeff Cavins, Tim Gray and 
Sarah Christmyer in this DVD-based study 

as they show you how to establish a deeply personal dialogue 
with God through the Psalms. Wednesday nights beginning 
September 21, from 7-8:30 PM in room 1. The cost to 
participate is $25. Contact Heidi Clark to register: 
hclark@stpaulcatholic.org or 281.333.3891, Ext. 328. 

Join the September Lunch  
Bunch Ladies 

The September ladies lunch bunch has plans to meet at 
Sundance Grill at Waterford Harbor, 800 Mariners Drive, on 
Wednesday, September 14, at 12:30 PM. This group is for 
ladies over 50 who enjoy good food and great company. RSVP 
to Mary Sue by calling 713.254.2961 before Monday afternoon, 
September 12. 

Silver Linings September Plans 
Silver Linings, a group of adults who are 50 and up, meets 
monthly for special presentations and to grow in community. 
Their next gathering is set for Monday, September 12, at 1 PM 
in rooms 10/11. You are invited to join them for a potluck lunch 
and an inspiring presentation by Deacon Scott Daniel. 

Confirmation for Adults 
If you or someone you know is a baptized Catholic who has 
received first Eucharist but has not been confirmed, please 
contact Heidi Clark to make arrangements to complete your 
sacraments of initiation: hclark@stpaulcatholic.org or 
281.333.3891, Ext. 328.  

Zumba is Back! 
After a summer hiatus of sorts, weekly Zumba exercise classes 
are back. They take place in Founders Hall at 10 AM on 
Saturday. A $5 donation goes toward the support of various 
adult ministry programs. All are welcome, regardless of your 
fitness level. For details, contact lauraphicks@gmail.com. 

Faith, Fitness for Moms 
Do you ever need a break as a mom? Do you want to grow in 
your faith? What about find time for exercise, too? All these 
things are available to you when you take place in FORM (Faith 
and Fitness for Moms) on Friday mornings from 9:15-11:15 
AM at St. Bernadette Catholic Church. The first half hour is 
spent exercising while the rest of the time is devoted to growing 
in understanding of our faith. When the 
group starts meeting again in September, 
they will be reading A Biblical Walk 
through the Mass by Edward Sri. Cost to 
participate is $30, and loving childcare is 
offered. Contact stbform@gmail.com to find out more. 

Pope Francis on Starvation 
If something should rightly disturb us and trouble our 

consciences, it is the fact that so many of 
our brothers and sisters are living without 
the strength, light, and consolation born of 
friendship with Jesus Christ, without a 
community of faith to support them, 
without meaning and a goal in life. More 

than by fear of going astray, my hope is that we will be moved 
by the fear of remaining shut up within structures which give us 
a false sense of security, within rules which make us harsh 
judges, within habits which make us feel safe, while at our door 
people are starving and Jesus does not tire of saying to us, “Give 
them something to eat.”  

--Evangelii Guadium 

Prayer Shawl Ministry  
If you enjoy knitting, or would even like to learn, our prayer 
shawl ministry needs you. This group of knitters meets twice 
monthly, on the 2nd and 4th Thursday, to prayerfully knit 
shawls for people who are ill, homebound, or who would 
otherwise be blessed from knowing that our community is 
praying for them. They gather from 3-5 PM in Parlor A. Their 
meetings resume Thursday, September 8, come join us.  
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Children’s Ministry   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 
Ext. 339 or e-mail sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org. 

ONLINE REGISTRATION ENDS! SEPTEMBER 4! 

http://www.stpaulcatholic.org/cce-registration 

PAPER REGISTRATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED  

UNTIL SEPTEMBER 16 if space is available. 
 

 

2016-2017 CCE  
PRESCHOOL:  

Sunday during Mass times 
9 AM(English) and noon (Spanish) 

 

REGULAR ELEMENTARY:  

Monday, 6:30 – 7:45 PM 
(English & Spanish) 

Wednesday, 5:00 – 6:15 PM 
(English) 

 

CCE WITH THE FAMILY  

Friday, 7:00 – 8:45 PM (Spanish) 

Parents attend sessions at same time as  
their elementary children 

 

One Sunday a Month 3:00 – 4:45 PM (English) 

(Parents attend with their elementary children and then 
have 3 weeks of home sessions they teach.) 

 

JUNIOR HIGH 

Monday, 6:30 – 8:00 PM (Edge) 
Wednesday, 5:00 – 6:15 PM (classroom style) 

 

HIGH SCHOOL 

Sunday, 6:30 – 8:30 PM (S.P.A.C.E. Pods) 
 

 

To help with CCE or Children’s Liturgy of 
the Word you will need to go through the 
Diocesan Safe Environment Class! You 

register on www.virtus.org 
 
 

SACRAMENT PREPARATION 
HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS  

CONFIRMATION 

Register for S.P.A.C.E and Confirmation 1 if you 

are in 9th grade – 11th grade, are baptized and have 

not started Confirmation process. Register for 

S.P.A.C.E. and Confirmation 2 if you have 

completed Confirmation 1. 

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS NEEDING FIRST 

COMMUNION AND OR BAPTISM  

Please come to Welcome Center and complete a 

paper Registration form. We will set up a time to 

interview you so we can place you in the best 

process to assist you in learning more about the 

Catholic faith and prepare you to receive 

Sacraments. 

JUNIOR HIGH STUDENTS 
Please come to Welcome Center and complete a 

paper Registration form if you are in 6th – 8th grade 

and need Baptism or First communion. We will set 

up a time to interview you. 

ELEMENTARY STUDENTS 

FIRST RECONCILIATION/ FIRST COMMUNION 

Register for a CCE class either on Monday, 

Wednesday or Friday which is $55 per child. Also, 

register for First Sacraments for $25.  

NEEDING BAPTISM 

Please come to Welcome Center and complete a 
paper Registration form. You will be registered for 
RCIC (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults adapted 
for Children). It is a 2 year process. Parents and 
children attend the process together.   

CARITAS RETREAT, SEPTEMBER 10  

10 AM – 4 PM a must attend for all 
families with Elementary to Junior High 
Students preparing for Sacraments to 
excite you about the year of preparation! 
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Ministerio de Niños   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

2016-2017 CCE REGISTRACION  
¡INSCRIPCIONES POR INTERNET 

TERMINAN EL 4 DE SEPTIEMBRE!   

http://www.stpaulcatholic.org/cce-registration 

TAMBIEN SE PUEDE INSCRIBIR EN PERSONA HASTA EL 16 
DE SEPTIEMBRE SI TODAVIA HAY ESPACIO DISPONIBLE! 
 

 

CATECISMO  2016-2017  “CCE”  

PRE- ESCOLAR:  
Domingos durante la hora de Misa 

9 AM (inglés) y 12 (español) 
 

PRIMARIA REGULAR:  

Lunes, 6:30 – 7:45 PM 
(Inglés y español) 

Miércoles, 5:00 – 6:15 PM  
(Inglés) 

 

CCE o CATECISMO CON LA FAMILIA  

Viernes, 7:00 – 8:45 PM (Español) 
Los Padres asisten a las sesiones al mismo tiempo que  

Sus hijos en primaria 
 

Un domingo al mes 3:00 – 4:45 PM (Inglés) 
Los Padres asisten una vez al mes con sus hijos de primaria y 

después enseñan 3 sesiones en 3 semanas en su casa. 
 

JUNIOR HIGH, Grados 6, 7 y 8 

Lunes, 6:30 – 8:00 PM (Edge) 
Miércoles 5:00 – 6:15 PM (en salón de clase) 

 
HIGH SCHOOL, Grados 9, 10, 11, 12  

Domingos, 6:30 – 8:30 PM (S.P.A.C.E. Pods) 

¡Para ayudar con CCE y/o Liturgia de La 
Palabra con Niños necesitan asistir a una 

sesión de Ambiente Seguro! Para 
inscribirse aquí: www.virtus.org. 

PREPARACION SACRAMENTAL 

ESTUDIANTES DE HIGH SCHOOL  

CONFIRMACION 

Inscribirse para S.P.A.C.E y Confirmación 1 si está 

en grado 9, 10 u 11, si es bautizado y no ha 

comenzado el Proceso de Confirmación.  

Inscribirse para S.P.A.C.E. y Confirmación 2 si ya 

completó Confirmación 1. 

ESTUDIANTES de HIGH SCHOOL QUE 

NECESITAN 1a. COMUNION  y/o  BAUTISMO  

Favor de venir al Centro de Bienvenida y completar 

una hoja de inscripción. Se programará una 

entrevista para determinar el mejor proceso para 

prepararse a celebrar los Sacramentos. 

ESTUDIANTES de JUNIOR HIGH  
Favor de venir al Centro de Bienvenida y completar 

una hoja de   inscripción si está en el grado 6, 7 u 8 

y necesita Bautismo o Primera Comunión.  Se 

programará una entrevista para determinar el mejor 

proceso de preparación. 

ESTUDIANTE de PRIMARIA 

1a. RECONCILIACION  y  1a. COMUNION 

Inscribirse para clases de CCE el lunes, miércoles o 

viernes, es $55 por niño. Además de también inscribirse 

para 1ª.Reconciliación y 1ª. Comunión con $25.   

SI NECESITA BAUTISMO 

Favor de venir al Centro de Bienvenida y completar 
una hoja de inscripción. Se inscribirá para RCIC 
(Rito de Iniciación Cristiana para Adultos adaptada 
para Niños). Es un proceso de 2 años. Los Padres 
y los niños atienden juntos el proceso.   

RETIRO CARITAS, SEPTIEMBRE 10  

¡10 AM – 4 PM deben atender todas las 
familias con hijos en Primaria y Junior 
High que se preparan para los 
Sacramentos y así estar listos para 

comenzar el año de preparación! 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 
Ext. 339 or e-mail sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org. 



Volume XVIII No. 1852 Twenty Third Sunday In Ordinary Time September 4, 2016 

Adorers Needed 
12:00 PM (noon) Tuesday. Would you 

consider spending an hour with the 
Lord? Please contact Malina: 281.221.6591 or 

email: wojtkowski1@verizon.net 
¡SE NECESITAN PERSONAS QUE VENGAN AL 

SANTISIMO! 
Viernes, 3 AM y martes 12 PM (medio día). 
¿Consideras una hora con Nuestro Señor? Favor 
de llamar o enviar mensaje a Hortensia, 281.731.6539 

Adoration Chapel hours during Labor Day 
Holiday Weekend 

The Blessed Sacrament will be reposed for the Labor Day 
holiday weekend on Saturday, September 3, at 8:30 AM and 
exposed on Tuesday, September 6, at 9 AM. 
El Sagrado Sacramento será reservado, antes de la misa de las 
8:30 AM del sábado 3 de septiembre, por el fin de semana 
feriado del Día del Trabajo y será expuesto después de la misa 
de 8:30 AM del martes 6 de septiembre. 

Voter Registration Opportunity :  The U.S. 
Conference of Catholic Bishops states that “participation in the 
political process is a moral obligation” of Catholics. To be eligible 
to vote in the Tuesday, November 8th general election, you must 
already be registered to vote or have mailed in your voter registration card by Tuesday, October 11th. Early voting is October 24 - 
November 4. Photo ID is currently required for voting in person. Forms are available in Spanish, English, Vietnamese and Chinese. 
Voter Registration materials are available in the Narthex. Please take advantage of this opportunity.  

Happy Anniversary Legion of Mary! 
Founder of the Legion of Mary, Frank Duff 
was born in Dublin, Ireland, on June 7, 1889. 
He entered the Civil Service at the age of 18. 
At 24 he joined the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul where he was led to a 

deeper commitment to his Catholic faith and at the same 
time he acquired a great sensitivity to the needs of the poor 
and underprivileged. 
Along with a group of Catholic women and Fr. Michael 
Toher, Dublin Archdiocese, he formed the first praesidium 
of the Legion of Mary on September 7, 1921. From that 
date until his death, November 7, 1980, he guided the world-
wide extension of the Legion with heroic dedication. He 
attended the Second Vatican Council as a lay observer. 

His profound insights into the role of the Blessed Virgin in 
the plan of Redemption, as also into the role of the lay 
faithful in the mission of the Church, are reflected in the 
Legion Handbook which is almost entirely his composition. 

Interested in joining the Legion and being part of Mary's 
army or finding out more about it? Join us on Mondays 
at 6:45 p.m. in room 1. 


